WEEKLY COVID-19 TESTING

It is so good to be back to school, and as senior pupils, it is important
that we do our best to stop the spread of Covid-19 in our schools.

Our schoolteachers and principal have asked us
to complete weekly Covid testing before we
return to school each week.

These weekly tests will help us screen for Covid-19
spreading in the school community.
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This will be a great help in stopping the spread of

Our parent/caregiver will help us use the kit and Covid-19 among our friends and teachers and in
follow all the instructions. the wider community.

WELL DONE FOR PLAYING YOUR PART IN STOPPING THE SPREAD OF COVID-19 0
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